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Bulletin Number: MI_IB_58 Distribution Date: 2/28/2023 Effective Date: 3/27/2023 

Contact Point: Metrc® Support   Subject: Change in Implementation Date for Reporting Fee 
Enforcement  

Reason: Metrc is providing notice of the change to implement the account restrictions due to failing 
to pay Metrc reporting fees 

 
Greetings Metrc® Users, 
   
As our organization continues to innovate our system to better meet the needs of our state agency 
partners and industry users, we want to provide an update on new functionality outlined in Industry 
Bulletin 57. The functionality will be implemented on March 27th, 2023 in Michigan. For an outline in 
functionality, please reference the previous bulletin through the Metrc Knowledge Center or the 
Michigan-Metrc Partner page. 
 
  
We value our relationship and take pride in supporting the success of your business operations. For 
questions regarding amount owed, payment setup, or other account related inquiries, you can contact 
Metrc Support at 877-566-6506 or support@metrc.com. Please provide your license # and Metrc 
username to aid in the inquiry process.  

https://support.metrc.com/hc/en-us
https://www.metrc.com/partner/michigan/
mailto:support@metrc.com

